
Greetings, TIGER NATION!

 

As we finish off the month of April, a big thanks to everyone who helped celebrate our AMAZING Sembach
TIGERS during MOMC - Month of the Military Child!  We enjoyed lots of fun dress up days, events, and special
treats! 

Our 4th and 5th Grade students had a special event today...a study trip to the Mannheim Technoseum! We
hope they had a fantastic time seeing and learning about all things SCIENCE! Can’t wait to hear all about it! 
 

School Year 24/25 Re-Registration: We are at 54%!!!! WOW!!!!! Thank YOU if you have
already re-registered for next year!  Please see the attached flyers for information
needed to complete registration by 1 May in order to assist us in allocating teachers
effectively, ensuring balanced class sizes and optimal learning environments.  ALL
CURRENTLY ENROLLED FAMILIES must re-register.  We kindly ask that all families
help us MEET THE DEADLINE!  Sembach ES appreciates your support and cooperation
in this timely, yet extremely important action.  Thank you! 

Link to the DODEA Family Portal - https://dodeasis.myfollett.com/aspen
Questions? Contact our Registrar today: erin.chandler@dodea.edu

Our 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students will be taking the DODEA DCAS Summative Assessment next week! We’re
so excited for them to have this opportunity to SHOW WHAT YOU KNOW!!!! You’ve GOT THIS, Tigers!!!! Don’t
forget to get a good night’s sleep, eat a healthy/balanced breakfast and be sure to bring your CHARGED
Chromebook to school each day!!! The assessment window will be first thing in the morning Monday - Friday.  
Most assessments are only 60 minutes in length, so the rest of the day will be business as usual! LET’S GO
TIGERS!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!

At Sembach Elementary School we strive to provide safe, nurturing, and engaging educational
environments for all our students!

                                  

                                                                          WE ARE, the SEMBACH TIGERS!

                                                 Have a WONDERFUL weekend, everyone!!
                                              

                                                                Martha Enyeart, Principal
                                                             Sembach Elementary School

Tommy - 1st Grade
Brayden - 4th Grade
Desiree - 1st Grade

Karisma  - 3rd Grade
Lily O. - 2nd Grade
Noah - 4th Grade

Amy M. - 2nd Grade

Frau Eicher - Secretary!
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IMPORTANCE OF EATING BREAKFAST

It is often said that breakfast is the most important meal of the day. A nutritious breakfast provides the
body and brain the fuel or energy needed to be productive and successful at school.
Let’s review the importance of breakfast.
• Energy. Your child has been fasting for the 8 or more hours they have been asleep. After having the
necessary sleep to recharge them, having a good breakfast can give them the best start to the day.
Children who do not eat breakfast are often tired, restless.
• Improved concentration and focus.
• Improve cognitive function, especially memory, which is importance of learning.
• Improve academic performance.
• Helps with improving their mood.
Please visit www.cdc.gov and https://kidshealth.org/

KEEP YOUR CHILD HOME WHEN

School Health Service-DoDEA informs specific guidelines for a student who has any of the following
symptoms. 
• Fever, temperature greater than 100-degree F. The student must be fever-free without the use of fever-
recusing medication for 24 hours before returning to school. 
• Actively vomiting or has diarrhea.
• Severe uncontrolled coughing. 
• An illness which presents with contagious symptoms.
• Thick discharge from eyes, pain, redness. 

As usual, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Theresia Lee at 0611-
143-545-1108 or send email to Theresia.lee@dodea.edu 

NURSE’S CORNER

APRIL 26, 2024

IMPORTANT

DATES

CLUBS 

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER...

THIS WEEK’S
TIGER ROAR
SELECTIONS!

Student Council 
Thursdays 1440-1530

Music Clubs have wrapped 
up for the year!

Month of the Military Child
April 1-30

DCAS Summative Assessment for 
3rd, 4th, and 5th Grades

April 29 - May 3

Family Reading Night
May 1

2:30-4:30







Let’s DO
THIS,

TIGERS!!!! 

Can we hit
100% 

re-registration
by the

deadline?? 

Re-register
your child(ren)

now...

Help us get the
staffing we

NEED!!! 

We have hit
54%!!! Keep

it up!!!



Dear Parents: Please remember to put money into your child’s LINQ
Connect account, especially if you have been contacted directly by our
cafeteria staff. Thank you!


